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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 
 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  
30 Min. Before every Mass. 

 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 

Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  

 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be 
offered for your intentions or the 

intentions of your loved ones, please 
call the Parish Office or you can write it 
and drop it in the donation box in the 

church. 
 

Mass offering is $ 10. 
 

 

Readings for this Sunday: 

 

1st reading:           Ezekiel 2.3-5 

2nd Reading:         2 Corinthians 12.7-10 

Gospel Reading:  Luke 4.18 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
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Parish weekly Financial Update: 
26 - 27 June. 

 
Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
 

- Sunday Collections                       $ 565.50 
- Building Fund             $ 00.00 

 

 Total:                                   $ 565.5 
     
 
 

Raise the Roof – Fund raising Project. 
 
 

We would like to thank everyone who 
generously contributed their SGI rebate 
towards our Parish fund raising project: 
Raise the Roof. 
 
As to June 25th we raised the total of 
$1991.23. 
 
___________________________________________ 

 

 

 Masses for the week 
 

Saturday – July 3 

5:30 Pm      † John Chamberlain 

requested by Ann Mellon 

 

Sunday – July 4 

9:00 Am      Mass 

 

Monday – July 5 

                 No Mass 
 

Tuesday – July 6 

7:00 Pm       † Junk Bernies 

requested by joe & Mary Dauk 

 

Wednesday – July 7 

 8:30 Am     Mass 

    

Thursday – July 8 

8:30 Am       Mass 

 

Friday – July 9 

8:30 Pm       Mass 

 

 
 

SACRAMENTS at HOME 
 

If you would like to receive the 

Sacraments in your home, Fr. Amedee will 

come – Provided all covid protocols are 

followed. 

Please call the office 

(306-586-0449) to arrange a visit. 

 
 

Mass at Bentley Senior 
Living 

 
On Wednesday, July 7th at 3 pm 
there will be a Holy Mass with 

the Catholic residents of Bentley. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Recent video interview of Archbishop 
Don on the issue of Residential school. 
 
Click here 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As for me and my house, we will serve the 
Lord. Joshua 24:15. 

 

 The Doorstep Blessings have begun at St. Anne 
Parish few weeks ago, with 12 households 
participating. As one of our long-time parishioners 
described the experience, “It uplifted my whole 
day!” Praise God for the blessing of home and 
family by Fr. Amédée through this wonderful 
ministry! Don’t miss out on your opportunity! All 
you must do is to sign up by calling Sharon at 
the St. Anne Parish office (306)586-0449 or 
office@stannesregina.com 

 
Doorstep Blessings are meant to be a time of 

introduction, fellowship and blessing for your 
family, your home & any special items you 

may wish to include (statues, rosaries, & 
crosses). Please be ready when your doorbell 

rings! Fr. Amédée is looking forward to meeting 
as many parishioners as he can so get your 

name on the List. 
 

 
 

Stewardship Bulletin Bits July 
 

July 4, 2021 
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

“As the Lord spoke to me, the spirit entered 
me and set me on my feet, and I heard the 
one who was speaking say to me, ‘Son of 
man, I am sending you…’”   Ezekiel 2:2-3 

 
God has a plan for each of us.  He calls us to 
do something for Him. But He doesn’t leave 
us on our own to figure it out.  He gives us 
the resources we need to do His work.  Are 
you listening for God’s call?  When you hear 
it, do you get on your feet and do the work 

He asks of you?  Do not be afraid.  God 
doesn’t call the equipped, he equips the 

called.  Answer His call. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DUghManw6Bc


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Cleaning and Disinfecting  

 
All washrooms and commonly touched surfaces 
should continue to receive enhanced cleaning and 
disinfection.  
 

Hand Hygiene   

 
Maintain hand sanitizing practices that were 
implemented during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
Provide hand sanitizers, tissues, and waste 
receptacles. Individuals can also be encouraged to 
bring their own hand sanitizer. 
 
Holy Water Fonts  

 
The use of Holy water fonts may be restored.  
 
Sign of Peace  

 
The Sign of Peace by shaking of the hands may 
resume at the comfort level of individuals in 
attendance. For individuals with cold or flu 
symptoms, shaking hands and other physical touch 
are not recommended. The Sign of Peace may be 
expressed with a bow or similar ritual gesture.  
 
Singing  
 
Choirs and congregational singing may resume. 
Individuals who may not be comfortable singing in 
a public gathering are welcome and encouraged to 
wear a mask.  
 
Hymnals and Bulletins  

 
The use of hymn books and the handing out of 
bulletins may resume.  
 
Collection Baskets  
 
It is recommended that the collection of financial 
donations remains unchanged for now and that 
baskets that are passed from person to person not 
be used. 
 
Communion 
 

Reception in the hand is to be the norm. 
 
Reception of the Blood of Christ should not resume 

at this time. 
 

Thank you all for your patience!! 

 
 

Stage 3 Guidelines for Parishes 
 

 
Once Stage 3 of Saskatchewan’s Re-Opening 
Roadmap comes fully into effect on July 11, 2021, 
all public health restrictions will be removed, 
including gathering sizes and mandatory masking. 
 

Please remember that Stage 3 changes cannot 
be implemented before July 11th. 

 
Dispensation  
 

The faithful continue to be dispensed from the 
obligation to attend Mass on Sundays and holy 
days of obligation until September 1, 2021. 
 
Masking  
 

Although masking will no longer be required under 
the public health order, some people may still wish 
to wear masks based on their own risk 
assessment and comfort level depending on the 
circumstances. Individuals with symptoms that 
don’t require them to stay home should be 
encouraged to wear a mask at Mass.  
 
Gatherings  
 

Physical distancing will no longer be required. 
 
Food may be served at gatherings. You are 
encouraged to follow appropriate food preparation 
protocols. Individuals who are sick should not 
prepare and provide food for gatherings. 
 
Contact Tracing   

 
Contact tracing will not be required. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Basement & Furnace Room Restoration 

 

 

Parish Councils 
 
 
 

Pastoral Council 
 

The Parish Pastoral Council is entrusted 

with an advisory or consulting role as to the 

spiritual and temporal care and 

development of the Parish. 

Finance Council 
 

The Parish Finance Council is entrusted to 

advise the Parish Priest with respect to the 

Parish goods and property (temporal 

goods). 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Guy Amedee 

Chairperson:  Brad Breit 

Vice-Chairperson:  Adam Ward 

Past-Chair:  Denise Nelson 

Liturgy:  David Kopriva 

Social Justice:   AVAILABLE 

Hospitality:  Patricia Kopriva 

K of C: Brad Breit 

CWL:  Anita Hanna 

Youth & Family:  Elizabeth Olaniyi 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. Guy Amedee 

Chairperson:  Dick Graham 

Vice Chairperson: Steve Hom 

Building & Grounds: Kelly Nelson, 

Bert Perrault 

Bookkeeper: Eugene Jacques 

Member: Frank Dornstauder 

 
 

 

 

 

 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

As announced last week, our church’s basement hall 
& furnace room got flooded after heavy rainfall on 
Thursday, June 10th & Friday June 11th. 
 
Cleaning & Restoration work is still in progress. At 
this point, we would like to appreciate & express our 
gratitude to Mr. Kelly Nelson & Bert Perrault for their 
tireless work & effort they put in almost everyday 
since the incident. Both Kelly & Bert are leaders of 
the Building & Ground committee of our Parish 
Finance Council. 
 
We also thank all our parishioners who came in & 
volunteered their time & unending support so far. 
Thank you all & let’s continue to work together, hand 
in hand.                                                    

Thank You!! 
 


